From:

Patrino Beth

Sent:

Friday, February 27, 2015 4:34 PM

To:

Mickelson Anastasia

Subject:

FW: Regarding House Bill 2745

----Original Message----

From: Russ Allen [mailto:russ.allen@albany.k12.or.us]

Sent: Friday, February 27, 2015 4:30 PM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: Regarding House Bill 2745

Dear Members of the House Energy and Environment Committee:

I am writing in support of programs that incent solar photovoltaic energy systems. As a result of existing programs the Greater Albany Public School District was able to enter into a partnership with a private company that resulted in solar photovoltaic energy systems being installed on many of our schools representing hundreds of thousands of kilowatts of energy production. Currently this results in guaranteed annual payments from the private company and will ultimately result in the ownership of these systems by the school district which will then see even greater financial benefits from the local production of clean energy.

Respectfully,

Russell Allen
Director of Business and Operations
Greater Albany Public School District

*The content and views expressed in the e-mail are those of the sender, and may not represent the School District. The e-mail may contain confidential information or communication relating to an individual student that is a confidential student record under Oregon and/or federal law, and may not be reviewed, distributed, or copied, by any person other than the

individual(s) to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, please advise the sender by reply e-mail and immediately delete the message without copying or disclosing the contents.*